

Dear Centenary Students,

We're excited to announce that, beginning Fall 2025, Centenary University will no longer charge a separate fee for student parking permits, therefore residential and commuter permits will now be automatically issued at no extra cost. This change reflects your feedback requesting simpler billing and aims to encourage greater campus access while streamlining administrative processes. Even though permits are now free, all standard parking rules still apply, citations for violations like improper display or parking in reserved spaces will continue as usual.

Please be aware that this change may lead to increased utilization of campus parking. As a reminder, parking is available on a first-come, first-served basis and only in designated areas.

To register your vehicle and obtain your parking permit, please visit this link: https://forms.office.com/r/OTyBCGaVcP.

Parking Permits are also available for pickup in the Mailroom, located on the garden level floor of the Seay building during 8:30 am - 6 pm M-Th and 8:30 am - 4:30 pm on Fridays during the start of the Fall semester.

We appreciate your cooperation in helping maintain a safe and organized campus environment.

Thank you for your input and support—we look forward to welcoming you this fall with one less fee to worry about!

Best regards,

Tamar R. Wertz Jr.

Welcome Center Coordinator & Visitor Operations



400 Jefferson Street | Hackettstown NJ 07840

P: 908.852.1400 ext.2316

tamar.wertz@centenaryuniversity.edu

